Hello soon-to-be freshmen!
I am excited to meet all of you when school starts.  I know that things have been very upside down for all of us, so I wanted to let you know that I am available via email whenever you have a question or a concern about the summer work instructions or anything school related.  If I can't answer your question, I will help you find out the answer.  Just remember that it may take me a day or so to respond sometimes, but I will respond as soon as I can.  
I am also very much looking forward to seeing your summer work, because it is all about YOU.  It will help me learn about who you are and what things are important to you.  I don't expect to learn everything all at once, but the best place to begin is by asking you to think about what makes you the person you are today. 
You will need to print out the instructions to the summer work; some of the pages are things you have to fill out and draw on that will also become part of the project you will turn in to me on the first day of school.  
Again, let me know if I can answer any questions for you--do not hesitate to ask, even if you think it is silly.  High school is a big change for everyone and it is normal to have questions or concerns.  
See you in August!
Mrs. Guinn
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